December 7, 1981

Mr. George R. Sakian Secretary of the Parish Council St. Gregory of Narek Armenian Church 954 Dalewood Road Lyndhurst, Ohio 44124

Dear Mr. Saktan:

We are in receipt of your letter dated November 30, 1981 addressed to His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian.

The hospitality extended to His Grace was most warmly received and appreciated during his stay in Cleveland.

Our thoughs and concern are always with you and we wish your parish success in all its endeavors.

Yours sincerely,

Frank Avakian Stoneson Executive Director